Town of Gilford
Board of Selectmen
Meeting Minutes
November 12, 2021

Chairman Benavides convened the duly posted, public meeting of the Gilford Board of
Selectmen at 4:30pm in the Town Hall 15t Floor Conference Room.

Selectmen present: Chair Gus Benavides, Vice-Chair Kevin Hayes and Clerk Dale
Channing Eddy.

Also present was Town Administrator Scott Dunn.

After a brief discussion, Mr. Hayes made a motion to rescind the Board’s previous vote
to award the Police Station floor repair contract to Lakes Region Epoxy, and to instead
award the project to Epoxy Floor New England in the amount of $17,250; seconded by
Mr. Eddy and passed (2-0). Mr. Benavides abstained.

There being no further business, Selectman Hayes made a motion at 4:35pm to adjourn
the meeting; seconded by Selectman Eddy and passed with all in favor; (3-0).

Respectfully submitted,

bl

Scotf J. Dunn, Toly’ Administrator

Approved by the Board of Selectmen on the g day of D@Ce/"‘l{*"/ , 2021,

Attest:
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Selectman Dale Channing Eddy, Clerk
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